In addition to building a 123-suite hotel, Executive Caterers ownership plans to build a conference center and gardens at Landerhaven. Mayfield Heights City Council unanimously approved the plans, and a groundbreaking is projected for April, with the hotel opening in summer 2006.
¶
 
Mayfield Heights leaders and landowners will meet next week in an attempt to reach a settlement in the Shemo case. If the two sides are unable to come to an agreement, the amount of the settlement could eventually be decided by a jury.
¶
 
The Cities of Lyndhurst, Richmond Heights, and South Euclid have contracted with Brandstetter Carroll Zofcin Inc. to conduct a feasibility study for the construction of a shared recreation center. The first community meeting will be held tomorrow at the Richmond Heights Kiwanis Lodge from 10:00 to 11:30 a.m.
¶
 
A North Olmsted representative negotiating with RTA about the future of the North Olmsted Municipal Bus Line says that it would cost the City $500,000 to get a second three month extension from RTA.
¶
 
Bill Callahan comments on an op-ed by Dan Saltzman, vice-president and part-owner of Dave's Supermarkets, who characterizes the Steelyard Commons plan as a "poison pill" to nearby neighborhoods.
¶
 
The Eastern Shawnee Tribe has announced plans for a casino in Lordstown. They still retain interest in building a casino in Lorain.
¶
 
This week's Scene includes a report on unpleasant odors emanating from a business working with the Cuyahoga Valley Initiative.
¶

Editorials in today's Plain Dealer support Case's medical research campus plan and urge Governor Taft to create a land use task force and veto Senate Bill 18.
¶
